
The Education in Emergencies Fundamentals course aims to equip country office education and 
EiE staff with the fundamental competencies to be part of initiating, designing and implementing 
an EiE response in their context.  
 
The course is sector-facing, typically involving participants from UN agencies, INGOs, national 
organisations, and governments. The course is part of our Education in Emergencies (EiE) 
Professional Development Programme (PDP), delivered by our regional teams to target countries 
or responses on demand, typically in collaboration with the country/response Education Cluster or 
Working Group.

The course is delivered to cohorts of up to 30 learners, as an intensive week-long in-person 
training or as a less intensive remotely facilitated training over a period of 2-3 months, depending 
on the needs of the context.  
 
The course involves some pre-work (through EiE Online or document pre-reads) and typically 
involves 35-50 hours of learning. The course is increasingly supported and delivered by 
graduates from the EiE Advanced/CAS course as part of the programmes pay-it-forward clause and 
sustainability model.
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EiE Fundamentals has so far reached over 540 learners in Nigeria, Lebanon, Syria, Zimbabwe, 
India, Malawi, Mozambique, Sudan, Somalia, Burkina Faso, Mali, Niger, South Sudan, Jordan and 
Yemen. 

The contextualisation, update and delivery of EiE Fundamentals is funded by the 
People’s Postcode Lottery’s Postcode Education Trust.

How do I apply?
If you’re an EiE or education practitioner from and working in one of the regions where the EiE 
Fundamentals is offered, and feel you and your sector peers can benefit from the training:

Please contact: eie@savethechildren.org.uk

“This training has provided me with a new perspective on Education in Emergencies, I am looking 
at things from a different lens.”   
Ministry of Education Official, Jordan

“We were able to design new emergency projects together in team taking into consideration the 
knowledge and skills from the training.”
Learner from national organisation, Ethiopia

“I had never attended a conflict sensitive programming session before and now I know how 
significant it is to my role and I will apply these learnings.”
Learner from national organisation, South Sudan
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